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Title VI, Nondiscrimination, 
& Civil Rights 101

In 1964, Congress passed the Civil Rights Act, which outlaws discrimination on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or religion. Title VI of the Civil Rights Act states 

programs that receive federal funding cannot discriminate for the aforementioned 
reasons. As a recipient of federal funds, the Ocala Marion Transportation Planning 

Organization (TPO) complies with the Civil Rights Act and is committed to ensuring 
that the transportation planning process is open to all people in Marion County. 
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The TPO will 

not exclude from 
participation in, deny the 
benefits of, or subject to 
discrimination, anyone 

on the grounds of ...

The TPO not only welcomes input from 
all parties, but relies on the public to 
help guide decisions and establish a 
vision that encompasses all perspectives 
and ideas from the residents of Marion 
County.More information about Title VI, 
please visit the TPO’s website. 

Anyone requiring special assistance 
under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA), or requiring language assistance 
(free of charge) should contact Liz 
Mitchell, Title VI/Nondiscrimination 
Coordinator, at: (352) 438-2634 or liz.
mitchell@marioncountyfl.org.  
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